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federal / provincial plans of action for co­
ordinating efforts with respect to Aboriginal 
people. Given the fact that we can expect more 
services to be delivered by bands, a federal 
government / band council action plan is also 
necessary.

31 The Committee, therefore, recommends that:

The federal government should prepare, no 
later than 1 November 1993, a tripartite federal / 
provincial-territorial / band governmental action 
plan that will ensure ongoing consultation, co­
operation and collaboration on all issues pertain­
ing to Aboriginal people with disabilities. This 
action plan must contain specific agendas, realis­
tic target dates and evaluation mechanisms. It 
should deal with existing or proposed transfers of 
the delivery of services to ensure that these 
transfers meet the needs of Aboriginal people 
with disabilities.


